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Bulletin:  Server Upgrade for PMWeb 

Effective Date: July 14, 2023 

From:    Capital Planning, Design and Construction 

Item No.  Information  

  

1. As part of CPDC’s implementation of PMWeb, we are upgrading our production 
server from version 7.0.01 to version 7.5.07.  This is scheduled to take place on 

Friday, July 14 between the hours of 8:00AM and 11:00AM EST and has been 
completed. 

 

2. There is no action required at this time.  
 
3. For questions regarding the Bulletin: Server Upgrade for PMWeb, please contact 

PMWebSupport@calstate.edu. 

 

 

 
Attachments:   None 

 

Weblinks:     None 
 

Applicability: PMWeb 
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